
Every two years, the Office for Faculty Advancement conducts a need assessment survey to identify
areas for professional development that were common concerns for faculty in Teaching,

Scholarship, Administrative, and Leadership responsibilities.



The Office for Faculty Advancement would greatly appreciate if you took a few minutes to fill out a
need survey for MUSOM faculty development. This will help us in planning and structuring our

faculty development opportunities for the new academic year. 



Please click here to complete the survey. 

Faculty Focus Bulletin - April 2022           

State of the Medical School Addresses 2022

Tuesday April 19 - State of the Medical School
Thursday July 28 - State of Marshall Health & Risk Management Program
Tuesday September 20 - State of Medical Education & Graduate Medical Education
Tuesday December 6 - State of Research

*Additional information will be forthcoming prior to the scheduled dates

https://jcesom.marshall.edu/faculty-staff/faculty-advancement/faculty-development-programs/mentoring/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MX8KZ5R

